
Chair Report  

I was excited to become Chair for the Executive Committee of the 1st Birdham & Witterings 
Scout Group on 25 January 2022, taking over from Ray. I am greatly looking forward to 
working with the fantastic volunteers who run the Group for our kids and will do my best to 
help build and grow the Charity going forward. My hope is that more and more 
parents/careers will get involved so that we can each do a little bit to help this wonderful 
organisation prosper.  

Neil  

 


